
 

Friday 4th April 25 
 
This Sunday morning Willie will be conƟnuing our study in MaƩhew’s Gospel chapter 13. 
In the evening, as it’s the first Sunday of the month, we will have our monthly communion service. 
 
Coffees will be served at 10.15am before the 10.30 prayer Ɵme, and again, aŌer the morning service. 
 
All mid-week groups and Home Groups take a two-week break for the school Easter holidays. The remaining 
scheduled Home Groups in this study series will take place on 16/17 April and 23/24 April. 
 
Next week, our monthly church prayer Ɵme will be held on Wednesday 9th April in the church at 7.30pm. 

 

Please note that Jonny and family are away on holiday for the coming week. Pray for them as they spend 
Ɵme with extended family, that they will enjoy a refreshing break and safe travels. If anything comes up 
which needs aƩenƟon before he gets back, please email elders@hebronaberdeen.org.uk 

 

The next session on the Sunday morning Tea + Coffee rota is due to be put together in the next couple of 
weeks. If you are interested in joining in to serve in this way, your help would be very much appreciated! 
Please speak to Gillian Reid, or just reply to this email and your name can be passed on. 

 

We were pleased to welcome Steve Cook into formal membership of the church last Sunday evening (23rd 
March.) Give thanks for Steve’s commitment to the Lord and his contribuƟon to the church family here at 
Hebron. 

 

In a few weeks’ Ɵme the Ebenezer Choir from Torshavn in Faroe Islands will be visiƟng Scotland and holding 
a concert in Hebron on Saturday 26th April at 7pm. No Ɵckets are required to aƩend and all are very 
welcome! 

 

Hebron Easter dates: 

 Sunday 13th April: Palm Sunday services at 11am and 6.30pm 

 Monday 14th – Friday 18th: normal mid-week acƟviƟes will run 

 Wednesday 16th: Gilcomston Primary school class visit to the 
church 

 Sunday 20th: ResurrecƟon Sunday Service at 11am and Easter Praise night at 6.30pm 

 Sunday 20th: open invite for Easter cakes and Egg Quiz-Hunt at Rod and Sally’s house at 3pm   



 

Now is the Ɵme to be planning for Summer! 

 Dates for mission teams working in Europe and the UK with GLO are now available on their website 
at hƩps://glo-europe.org/glo/mission-trips/ 

 North East ChrisƟan Youth Camps (CYC) run for the fortnight of 19th July to 1st August. You can find 
out about joining the camps as a leader here: hƩps://cyc-camps.com/leadersinformaƟon 

 Scripture Union camps run all summer in locaƟons around Scotland: you can find out about 
volunteering and link to all their holiday dates here: hƩps://www.suscotland.org.uk/get-
involved/volunteer/ 

 Our own summer Holiday Club, run in partnership with Bon Accord Free Church, Gilcomston Church 
and YMCA, takes place from 11th to 15th August – we’ll be running a Heroes Academy this year 
where we will discover that Jesus is the greatest hero of all! Team sign-up will be opening soon at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/team 

 

 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
  
 

 

 
 

 

 


